
Rules Committee, 

I am writing to you to voice my support for HB2927 which will change the election process for the 

better by electing the president by a national popular vote. The current system is antiquated and 

long overdue for this reform. 

Passing this bill will show the country how Oregon remains a leader in the election process making it 

as fair and equitable as possible.  

Thank you, 

Laurie Matthews 

Laurie Matthews  
laurie.r.matthews@gmail.com  
5809 SW Seymour St  
Portland, Oregon 97221 
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